Sandra Chaeman

From: Sandra Chapman

Sent: 03 April 2024 09:51

To: Kaleem Janjua

Subject: RE: -24/00168/FUL - 3 Rectory Row
Hello

Thank you for your recent email.

Unfortunately at the request of the Planning Team Manager | still need a further amendment and some additional
information prior to the validation of your application.

Please provide existing and proposed alternate side elevations showing the extractor/flue.

Also please provide manufactures details/brochure for the extractor / flue together with information on the noise
levels.

Thank you.
Regards

Sandra Chapman
Planning Technical Officer

From: Kaleem Janjua [

Sent: Friday, March 29, 2024 10:38 AM
To: Sandra Chapman <Sandra.Chapman@bracknell-forest.gov.uk>
Subject: -24/00168/FUL - 3 Rectory Row

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Sandra,

Please find attached.

Regards,

M C S DESIGN

Kaleem Janjua B.Arch., HNC (Civil Engineering)
Planning Consultant

Rivendell, 8A Priory Lane

Bracknell



Berkshire

RG42 2JU

http://mcsdesignservices.co.uk




